

19 February 2018

By email:

andrew.kabega@asx.com.au
cc: andrew.black@asx.com.au

Dear Mr Kabega,

Response to ASX letter

We refer to our letter of 9 February 2018.

GetSwift advises that PricewaterhouseCoopers (**PwC**) has now completed the initial stage of its review.

That initial stage involved PwC reviewing GetSwift's ASX announcements and Enterprise Client contracts referred to in its announcements, including all of those Enterprise Client contracts subject of ASX query and recent media commentary, to assist GetSwift in determining whether or not it is compliance with listing rule 3.1.

While PwC is continuing its engagement, GetSwift is comfortable that no further disclosure is required and accordingly, is pleased to now confirm that it is in compliance with listing rule 3.1.

GetSwift continues to work with PwC in relation to compliance with the listing rules.

This letter has been authorised and approved by GetSwift's board and in accordance with its continuous disclosure policy.

Yours sincerely

Joel Macdonald Managing Director

